
www.koorda.wa.gov.au Find us on socials @ Shire of Koorda

Wed 21 May
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda
Council Chambers, starting at 5pm

Sat 31 May
Koorda Drive In Screening

Mon 2 June 
Western Australia Day Public Holiday 

Wed 18 June
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda
Council Chambers, starting at 5pm

SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER IN THIS ISSUE
Vandalism in the Shire

Vandalism Rewards Policy

The Disability Access Inclusion Plan

Office Closure

Library News 

Local Roadworks 

For the week starting Monday 12, May 2025

10 Haig Street, Koorda WA 6475 | PO BOX 20 | 08 9684 1219 | shire@koorda.wa.gov.au

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9.00am to 4.00pm | Licensing 9.00am to 3.30pm

Avon Waste Collection Calendar
Visit our  website to view the
2024/25 collection calendar.
Services > Waste Management

Council Contacts 
Visit our  website to view the
Council Contacts - Council > About
Koorda > Councillors
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SHIRE OF KOORDA VANDALISM REWARDS POLICY 
Works and Assets Vandalism Rewards Objective 
To set guidelines for the rewarding of a person who provides information as to the identity of an
offender who has vandalised or damaged Shire of Koorda (“Shire”) property, where the
information leads to a successful conviction of the offender or a successful outcome on the
matter. 

Policy
The Shire actively seeks to reduce and prevent vandalism in the community. 

Identification and prosecution of offenders may reduce the likelihood of future occurrences. To
this end the Shire may offer a reward to anyone who provides information leading to the
conviction of a person(s) for an act of vandalism or damage of Shire property. 

When an act of vandalism of Shire property has occurred, the Chief Executive Officer is
authorised to set an appropriate award up to the value of $500 for information leading to a
successful conviction, or to pay a reward to a person who voluntarily provides information as to
the identity of an offender which leads to a successful conviction. 

The amount of the reward is to take into consideration the level of damage that has been
caused to the Shire property. 

Where the CEO considers a reward of greater than $500 to be appropriate, they will discuss and
agree with the Shire President. 

Rewards will not be paid to Shire Employees, Elected Members, or members of the WA Police
Service. 

Related Documents (Legislation/Local Law/Policy/Procedure/Delegation) 
Local Government Act 1995 Graffiti Vandalism Act 2016 

Review History Date Council Resolution Description of review/amendment 
24/03/2025 RES: 040325 V1.0. Re-write former policy. Increase reward amount in line with
delegated fee-waiver amount. 
Former Policy: P1 Vandalism Reward 31/07/2000 Adoption of Policy

VANDALISM IN THE SHIRE OF KOORDA
It has become a serious concern regarding the increase of vandalism to the property of the
Shire of Koorda. The beautifying of the Shire is being hindered by the vandalism that is being
done. Not only is there extra cost in repairing the damage, the hard work that has gone into the
beautifying of the Shire but there is also a sense of hopelessness as to why.  Please report any
vandalism that you see. 
The Shire of Koorda has a Vandalism rewards Policy as per below.
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LOCAL ROADWORKS
Water binding 2 sections of Cadoux-Koorda Road 
Works on Green Road and Maher Road

Please expect delays when travelling through roadworks. Please be aware and abide by the
road work speed limits. We thank you for your patience. 

LIBRARY NEWS
The May new books will be arriving soon. Watch this
space.

OFFICE CLOSURE
Please be aware, the shire Administration Office will be closed on Monday 2 June 2025 for the
Western Australia Day Public Holiday.

The Office will re-open on Tuesday 3 June 2025 from 9am.

The Shire of Koorda is currently updating its Disability Access and Inclusion Plan (DAIP). 
The DAIP sets out the Shire’s commitment to making our community a welcoming and
inclusive place for everyone to enjoy. The Shire of Koorda is committed to ensuring that
people with disability, their family and carers can access Council facilities, information,
functions and services.
We welcome feedback from people with disability, carers, families, service providers, and
all community members. By completing this questionnaire, you can help us identify any
issues of access and inclusion that affect yourself, your family and carers. Your responses
will remain anonymous and will guide improvements across the Shire. 

Please complete this questionnaire by no later than Monday, 2 June 2025.
Below is the link to the 10-minute survey

https://forms.office.com/r/442ZdFiN0w

THE DISABILITY ACCESS AND INCLUSION PLAN

https://forms.office.com/r/442ZdFiN0w?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExNGNxNEUyOVJmdUR2ek03SQEeM-SIcre0r8RUZmVYU2C5pCIgzNWTeLTtfTyjr19Mg5-Lgd8lYNzEKYgpIeI_aem_h2OfameAMdn06ukCV1Sg4Q

